
Soar to Success—Self-Sufficient, Original, Attitude, Resilient  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

There has been some amazing work going on in school this week and it has been a pleasure to 
see the children thriving in their learning across all subjects. Well done to Class 3 and Class 
16 who did a fantastic job with their class assemblies this week.  

Next week we are looking forward to seeing Class 11’s assembly. We hope to see lots of 
parents there! We also have Year 4’s ‘Come & Share’ event. Another very busy week at Manor 
Park! 

As we move into the summer can we remind parents to make sure their child has a water 
bottle in school. If we experience any particularly hot weather this year we will send out 
reminders about sunhats and suncream. 

Have a wonderful weekend!  

Mrs Swindell 

A message from our Headteacher: Becky Swindell 

Thursday 2nd May 

Year 4 Come & Share Event 

2.30pm-3.30pm 

Friday 3rd May 

Class 10 Assembly 9am-
9.30am 

Wednesday 8th May 

RSE Parent Drop In Session 
Year 2, 4, 5, 6  3.45pm-5pm 

Monday 13th May 

Year 6 SATs Week 

Wednesday 15th May 

Class 4 Assembly 2.45pm 

Friday 17th May 

Class 18 Assembly 9am-
9.30am 

Tuesday 21st May 

Year 2 Warwick Castle Trip 

Wednesday 22nd May 

Class Photographs 

Thursday 23rd May 

Year 5 Come & Share Event 

2.30pm-3.30pm 

Friday 24th May 

Class 8 Assembly 9am-
9.30am 

Dates for your diary 

 

Exciting learning from this week 

This week in History Year 4 have been 
looking at how Viking houses were made. 
Interestingly, the Anglo-Saxons chose to 
use natural materials such as wood, mud and 
clay to create these structures. After 
researching and finding out about both the 
interior and exterior parts to a Viking house, 
we then used straw, clay, plasticine, lollipop 
sticks and pipe cleaners to make our own 
Wattle and Daub model. This was a very 
messy but fun afternoon! 

Class 8 enjoyed a super walk to Memorial 
Park today! We looked out for different 
signs of spring such as blossom and 
different flowers. We also enjoyed exploring 
the sensory garden and looking in the aviary 
at all the different birds. Another huge 
thank you to our parent helpers. 

• If any of you have any board games or activities (not electrical items) that you no 
longer use, we would be happy to take them off your hands and use them in school. Any 
donations can be given to class teachers or the main office.  

• The school car park is for staff use only. Please do not use it when collecting or 
dropping off your child at school, CHAMPS provision and after school clubs. 

Notices 

SOAR Superstars 

C6 Brooke-Nevaeh 

C7 Mahieshnavie 

C8 Nakshatra & Ronnie 

C9 Jenson & Mohammad 

C10 Charanjit & Harry 

C11 Kobi 

C12 Humayra & Luiza 

C13 Jaimee, Nandana, 
 Stanislaw 

C14 Rufus, Fakhir, Cerise 


